SAGEBRUSH QUILT GUILD

NEXT MEETING: MONDAY, MAY 23, 2016

Minutes available on line under "meetings".

PRESIDENT'S WORDS OF WISDOM - Julie

Hello again. It seems I am writing these messages really often! The bossy-boots in me always has something to say though.

Please remember that Monday is the deadline for nominations and we are still soliciting responses from you folks. Remember, we are interested in helpers as much as chairpersons so please step up if you can.

The next reminder is to please return all library publications on Monday so Doffy has time to get the library in order before year end.

Lastly please remember to submit committee reports to Ann so she can send them out to the general membership. I guess that means me too so I'd best take my own advice.

I am looking forward to the "visiting/do your own thing night "as I am usually stuck to my chair at the meetings. I hope to see many of you

there. Take care now.

FALL RETREAT

Sorrento

November 2-6 is filling up quickly
There are only a few spots left.

Registration
with payment
can be received by
DOREEN F.
at next meeting.

WORKSHOPS

Sandy M. and Lorraine B.

I have a change for your calendar...

our next QTYW will be on October 8 from 9am to 9pm not October 15 as previously announced.

COMMUNITY PROJECTS

Loy H,

I haven't heard from the Valleyview Lions yet. Hoepfully by the next e-blast. I did receive a phone call and we have the potential for a landslide of material in the next couple of weeks. I had a call from a former member Herna Garami. A friend of hers has been diagnosed with Alzheimers and was quite a quilter. The family doesn't know what to do with all of the material and are considering donating it to us for our community quilts. I will keep you posted on this as well.